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Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, 

Principal of Herndon Magnet School, with Herndon Highlights for the week of January 

14th: 

 

The boys’ basketball games scheduled with Force for tomorrow, January 14th, will be 

rescheduled for a later date. The boys will play at Calvary on Thursday, January 17th. The 6th 

grade will play at 6:00 PM and the 7th-8th grade boys around 7:00 PM. 

 

Honors Assemblies will be held in the auditorium Thursday, January 17th at the following 

times: 8:30 AM – Grades 3-5; 10:30 AM – Grades 1-2; and 9:30 AM – Grades 6-8. 

Friday, January 18th is a street clothes day for students. Students that owe any debts, especially 

for temporary ids, may not wear street clothes. Middle school students must wear their 

permanent id on street clothes day. 

The PTSA will have Pizza by the Slice on Friday, January 18th. All forms are due by 

Wednesday, January 16th by 2:00 PM. 

 

Schools will be closed on Monday, January 21st in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 

 

HMS Beauty Pageant entry forms are available in the office.  The pageant is Friday, February 

1st at 6:00 PM. Entry fees are $35.00 until January 22nd and $45.00 from January 23 – January 

28. No entries will be accepted after January 28th. 

 

Yearbooks are $55.00 through Jan 30th. After January 30th, we will place the order and only a 

few additional will be available for purchase when we have yearbook signings in May 2019.  

 

I want to thank everyone who gave towards the Hawk Mural on the gym. If you have not seen it 

yet, it is awesome! Special thanks to Chris Opp (artisticshark.net) for an incredible job, and 

Miss Jennifer DePriest for organizing this wonderful project! 

On behalf of the PTSA, I would like to encourage you to sign up on the PTSA website at 

herndonptsa.com. You will receive email reminders from the PTSA about such things as 

activities, deadlines, and events in and out of school. You do not have to have a PTSA 

membership to join the website or the PTSA’s Facebook page. If you haven’t already, please 

join Herndon’s PTSA website and Facebook page. 

 

 

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and 

have a wonderful evening!   ID #: 234312 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

